May/June 2019



# Quality childcare needn't cost the earth 208 Preston Road

info@growingupgreen.co.uk

# Newsletter

### Dear Parents,

A big thank you to all the parents who have uploaded pictures and events to your child's tapestry account, it is great to see what you get up to outside of nursery so that where possible we can extend their learning further through planned activities at nursery.

#### **Dad's stay and play**

In honour of Father's Day we would like to invite any of the dads and grandads that would like to come in for a little play session the week of the 17<sup>th</sup> June. We will update you with more information nearer the time but if this is something you would be interested in please feel free to speak to a member of staff or send the office as email

## Ocean Week 10<sup>th</sup> June

We are raising awareness of the vital importance of our oceans and the role they play in sustaining a healthy planet. A global celebration, it looks to bring people and organisations together across the globe in a series of events highlighting how we can all help protect and converse the oceans.

We will be:

Walking along the beach

Turning water off when you don't need it

Learning about sea wildlife

Talking about keeping the sea clean

Staying safe at the beach

### Maths Week

 $(20^{th} - 25^{th} May)$ 

This week will be a week of fantastic maths related activities inside and outside really showing maths is everywhere! We will be shape hunting, car racing, singing number songs and much more. Why don't you join in on your way to nursery by counting cars, spotting number or counting steps.



### Dates for your diary

Maths Week:
Monday 20<sup>th</sup> – 25<sup>th</sup> May
Ocean Week:
Monday 10<sup>th</sup> June
Dad's Stay and Play
Monday 17<sup>th</sup> June
Preschool Leavers Picnic
9<sup>th</sup> July

#### Preschool Leavers Picnic

9<sup>th</sup> July 12.15pm – 2.15pm

We will be celebrating our wonderful Pre-schoolers time at nursery with a leavers picnic. Music Mike will be coming along too. We are so proud of the children and excited to see them off on their new adventure at school. We hope you can all come along and remember to bring a picnic!

If your child attends nursery on this day we will provide a picnic for them!